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Supervisor Frentzen, Supervisor Novasel and Economic Development Manager, Jeff McLaughlin
recommending the Board approve and authorize the Chair to sign a letter of support for California
State Assembly Bill 1549.  This bill would require the California Department of Transportation to
maintain an inventory of all conduits that house fiber-optic communication cables located on state
highway rights-of-way, and to make that information public.
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